
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

03.03.2017 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

It’s been another busy week here in Emerald class; the week kick started with the dodgeball 

event to raise money for the British Heart Foundation!  

 

The children have also re-written fantastic versions of Little Red Riding Hood, you will get a 

chance to read these stories at our family learning hunt in Emerald class on the 30th 

March! On this hunt you will have a chance to come and see your children’s wonderful 

learning from this term. Also this week we had a wonderful day celebrating world book day 

with super costumes; the children all joined in a whole school parade. 

  

In RE the children are beginning to learn about Muslims with Mrs Gee and experienced 

blind football in PE with Mr Hall as part of ‘inclusion’ focus this term.  

 

Next Week 

Next week we will be learning about the different parts of the human body, a separate note 

will be sent home to explain.  

We will be continuing with learning to tell the time and exploring our senses to describe 

different settings in stories.  

Dates for you Diary  

30th March - Learning Hunt – Parent learning sharing in the afternoon in Emerald class.  


